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December 6, 2018 
 
Daemen College 
Staff and Faculty 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are looking forward to this afternoon’s festivities at the faculty/staff holiday reception. Dr. 
Worsham and I are excited to celebrate the holiday season with you as we close out another productive 
year.  
 
I am writing with a bittersweet update for the campus. Earlier this week Frank Williams, our Vice 
President for Enrollment Management, informed us of his decision to move on from Daemen College. We 
will certainly miss Frank, and we thank him for his service to Daemen over the last 13 years.  
 
Due to the unique timing of this staffing shift and in an effort to continue the momentum from the hard 
work of our enrollment management team, we have a plan in place to fill the void of Frank’s departure for 
the short term. Dr. Greg Nayor, Vice President for Student Affairs and Strategic Initiatives, will oversee 
the operations of our enrollment management initiatives. This effort correlates well with his oversight of 
strategic initiatives for the college, so I have complete confidence that Daemen will not miss a beat 
throughout this transition.  
 
Please help me wish Frank well as he embarks on this new chapter professionally.  
 
Looking ahead to the coming weeks, I am pleased to announce that once again the College will be able to 
provide a generous holiday break. The College will be closed from Monday, December 24, 2018 through 
Tuesday, January 1, 2019 to celebrate the holidays.  Offices will re-open on January 2, 2019. We hope 
you all are able to relax, reflect and enjoy time with family and friends.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all this afternoon at the holiday party.  
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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